
Dear Snow Families,  

 

We hope you are all safe and well!  Teachers have collected and placed all student 

school belongings in a labeled bag.  Please come to the Snow parking lot at your 

scheduled time on Tuesday, June 2 to pick up your child’s belongings.  If you have 

any medication for your child at Snow, our school nurse will be outside to 

distribute as needed. 

 

We will also have drop boxes for you to return items that belong to Snow such 

as books, safety patrol belts, instruments....  

 

Here is the schedule: 

 

● Distribution Plan 

○ Last Name beginning with ​A​:  12:00pm-1:00pm 

○ Last Name beginning with ​B-M​:  1:00pm-2:00pm 

○ Last Name beginning with ​N-Z​:  2:00pm-3:00pm 

 

Tables will be placed outside in the Snow parking lot.  Please adhere to the 

schedule pick up times as we have over 400 supply bags to set up! 

 

Thank you! 

 

Snow Team 

 
 
 


